
 
THE BISHOP’S CO-ED SCHOOL  

KALYANI NAGAR 
POCSO AWARENESS SESSION FOR THE TRANSPORT DIVISION 

(SCHOOL AND PRIVATE) 

The Bishop's Co-Ed School, 

Kalyani Nagar was happy to 

conduct a session on the 

POCSO act for the transport 

division (School and Private), 

on Tuesday - 2nd August 

2022. 

 

Dr Mrs Yajyoti Singh, 

Psychologist - The Bishop's Education Society and Ms Sayali 

from Muskaan - an NGO that has pioneered in taking up POCSO 

related cases, addressed an audience of approximately 100 

members. 

 

The session was aimed at creating an awareness among people 

who have been entrusted with the responsibility of ensuring the 

safety of children as they travel to and from school and was 

received in the right spirit by all present. 

We would like to place on 

record our grateful thanks to  

Dr Mrs Yajyoti Singh and        

Ms Sayali, for their efforts in 

helping us create a safe space 

for the children in our care. Our 

thanks also to the members of 

the School and Private 

Transport teams, for all their 

hard work and dedication. 

 

 


